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01/12/23
Dear Parent/Carer,

We are excited to announce our whole school performances of 'The Twinkly Nativity.'

These are scheduled for Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th of December 2023. To add a touch of winter wonder to our show, we kindly request that your child comes to school dressed in a winter-themed jumper on the performance dates. This could be a jumper with snowflakes, festive patterns, or anything that captures the theme of the season (please do not feel obliged to go out and buy new jumpers, a plain block colour is fine in white, grey, light blue or green).
Your support in making this an exciting experience for the children is much appreciated.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office on 01924 451631.

Kind regards,

Mrs Constantinou & Mrs Denney

(Nativity costume organisers)
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